
The New Horizon School – End of Year Event 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The New Horizon School end of the year 
event was a Pool Party, donated and 
hosted by the management team of Las 
Cañas in Sosua, led by the owner, Walter 
Van Geel. A special thanks to Walter and 
also to Charlene Davis who was 
instrumental in initiating the process. 

This was a great way for one of our 
students, Manouchca Roger to celebrate 
her 14th Birthday. This was a surprise fun 
filled day, enjoyed by one and all.  

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 Manouchca Roger 


